
Calvary Baptist Church Preschool

Staff Prayer

Dear Gracious God,

We praise you for your mercy and forgiveness that never ceases. Your provision and

faithfulness are new every day. We praise you that we can share together in this

community of faith, as CBC Preschool family and staff. You have given us the desire to be

committed one to another each and every day. Oh Lord, we love you.

We confess to you that we don’t always put you first and rely on our own strength to get

through our busy day. We try to resolve things on our own and don’t always seek your

guidance first. We sometimes fail to reach out to each other as much as we should. We

miss opportunities to give encouragement, pointing others to your grace and glory. Please

forgive us.

Lord, we thank you for all of our “little people” who come through our doors each day. We

love their innocence, their hugs and the sweet environment in which we get to work. We

are so grateful for the trust that our families put in us to love and care for their child.

We are so thankful for all the ways that we feel the support from the church, Pastor

Eddie and all those who have embraced this important ministry. We have been blessed by

our families in numerous ways, who help and treat us so specially.

We ask, oh God ,that you show us those ways in which we sin and fall short in our walk with

you. Help us to show the light of Christ to the children and their families, to create that

safe place to share and be known. Lead and direct us to keep CBC Preschool God centered,

planting seeds of your love and hope always.

We offer this humble prayer to you!

Faithfully,

CBC Preschool Staff


